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PhilHealth informs all members and healthcare providers 
that the COVID-19 benefits packages, which covers inpatient 
admission and testing, are still in effect and can be availed 
in accredited health facilities. 

For further inquiries please contact the PhilHealth 
Corporate Action Center Hotline at (02) 8862-2588 or email 
at actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Continuing Coverage for 
COVID-19

(Sgd.)  EMMANUEL R. LEDESMA, JR. 
President and Chief Executive Officer

Date signed: June 4, 2024


